
Dear Erin Seiler:     
 
As Committee Administrator, please distribute this e-mail to all House members.  I would urge 
them to vote NO on the following bills:  HB2738, HB3304, HJR32, HB2198, and HB3077.  These 
bills seek to take away county controls, county voting and individual voters rights, and 
undermines freedoms guaranteed under the US Constitution.  As a registered Wallowa County 
voter I am deeply concerned that the Oregon Legislators would even consider such freedom 
destroying bills.  As a 71 year Oregon resident I say vote NO on these bills.          
 
Jim Hubbard 

 


